
 

  

 

 

 

 

 
The BeDifferent Federated Virtual Valentine’s Bake Off 

 

‘All you need is love. But a little chocolate now and then doesn’t hurt.’ 
 
 

 

Dear Families, 

 

We could all do with a little ‘pick me up’ every now and then and in 

these very difficult times this is truer now than ever before. A small 

piece of chocolate every so often can work a treat for our 

temperament. The chemical makeup of chocolate means that it boosts serotonin (the 

happy hormone) and leaves us feeling calm and happy.   

 

With this in mind, we are very excited to share with you the plan for our second 

Federated Virtual Bake Off – A Virtual Valentine’s Day on Thursday 11th February 

2021.  

 

We invite you to design and bake your very own chocolate creation to share with us, as 

part of a Virtual Valentine’s Day celebration. This could be any recipe you like, as long as 

it involves chocolate and baking. The expectation will be that you bake your treat at 

home, as a family, and then join us to share your finished product on a Zoom call with 

families from across the Federation at 5.00 pm.  

 

If you would be interested in taking part in the ‘Virtual Valentine’s Day on Thursday 

11th February, please complete the form below and email it to 

lsearle@singlegate.merton.sch.uk by Monday 8th February. Any forms received after 

this date will not be included. Places are limited across the Federation and will be 

allocated on a first come, first served basis. A link will then be emailed out to enable you 

to join us.   

 

Yours excitedly, 

 

Mrs Bull 

Chief Executive Headteacher 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

Our rolling pin is at the ready and we are ready to bake, bake, bake!  

 

 

Child’s name: _____________________ 

 

Child’s class: _____________________ 

 

Our chocolate creation is called: ______________________________________ 
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